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UPCOMING 
August 1st- Pot luck meal at 6:30 p.m. Meeting at 7:00 p.m. 
August 12th – Ice Cream Social at The Lodge at 2:00 p.m. 
August 15th - Pot luck meal at 6:30 p.m. Meeting at 7:00 p.m. 
August 16th – Music in the Park – Memorial Park serving from 4:30 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. 
 

ICE CREAM SOCIAL 
The next Ice Cream Social at The Lodge will be held on Monday, August 12th at 2:00 
p.m.  If you can volunteer to help, please call Lion Gary at 952-270-1088. Thank you to 
Lion Gary for chairing our ongoing event and to the Lions members and non-Lion 
members who help out. 
 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY to the Howard Lake Lion members who are celebrating their 

birthdays in August:  No Lion birthday’s in August. :( 
 

LIONS NIGHT AT THE ORPHANS GAME 
What a great evening!  Thank you Lions!  We had a lot of help which makes the job easier.  
We served 120 hamburgers with pickles and onions.  Lion Chris, our newest member 
threw out the first pitch.  We all seemed to think that it was a strike!  Pictured below is 
most of our Lions crew who helped with our fundraiser.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DUES ARE DUE! 
Please send in your dues for 2024-2025. The club has voted to keep them the same as last year, $60.00 for individuals 
and $100.00 for family unit. Please mail them in or pay at the next meeting. Thank you. 
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MUSIC IN THE PARK 
Music in the Park will be held on Friday, August 16th at Memorial 
Park in Howard Lake.  Why are we holding it there?  The road by our 
Lions Hall is crumbly and in need of repair.  We don’t want anyone 
to get hurt.  We will be serving hamburgers and all you can eat sweet 
corn from 4:30 p.m. to 7:00 p.m.  Your help is needed!  Our music 
entertainment is none other than Chopper - the world’s nuttiest D.J.  
He needs helps setting up at 2:30 p.m. so we will plan on helping him 
and then we will set up for the hamburgers and sweet corn.   

 

 

 

 

OUR LION DONATIONS 
We donated a $500.00 gas card to a family who has medical issues. 
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